

For A Better Qualification Choose the Guild of Cleaners and Launderers

Guild of Cleaners and Launderers



March 2015 E-Bulletin

Visit the Guild's Website at www.gcl.org.uk or see what is on You Tube at

http://youtu.be/YIsM2et UPt4



Disappointing Support for the Nottingham Clothes Care Conference and Exhibition by dry cleaners

Guild Membership Renewal? Your Membership Subscription for the year 2015/16 will soon be due and remember that you can now pay on line by visiting the Guild Website at www.gcl.org.uk, or alternatively, Telephone 01698 322669 . Many thanks to those who paid on time last year because this saves money and time in having to check and chase late payers. Contact enquiries@gcl.org.uk

Congratulations to Dr Roger Salmon, Steve Tolley, Ron Davidson, Colin Paterson, and Andy Knowles who passed scrutiny and were elected to be Fellows of the Guild in February 2015.

Diary Dates for 2015

Annual General Meeting 17th June Ramada Encore Hotel, Haydock, WA11 0GR

Guild of Cleaners and Launderers

56 Maple Drive, Larkhall, South Lanarkshire, ML9 2AR

Phone: 01698 322669 E-mail: enquiries@gcl.org.uk



you to send your entries in now, but this time please include a photograph of the shop counter area as well